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mas?  

We like to acknowledge the 

very special Christmas     

message which is all too   

frequently lost in the hustle 

and bustle of shopping and 

preparations.  

As a shop we also need to be 

involved in this process and 

the Gift of Christmas event is 

just our way of saying—it’s 

not  all about commercialism.  

To hear more about the  

special Christmas message 

why not join in one of the 

local church services? 

This event is also a great way 

of supporting the Vidiyal 

Trust. So thank you for any 

donations.  

The Gift of Christmas - 19th December 

Yankee Candle—Candle of the Month 

10 years of Christmas 

events to be celebrated at 

Brundall Home Hardware.  

In December 2006 we held our 

first Christmas event on a very 

foggy Saturday just before 

Christmas. Lots of delights, 

including Father Christmas and 

real reindeer. A real village 

event was created.  

Now in 2015 we are preparing 

to celebrate that special   

Christmas message with our 

10th seasonal gathering.  

As usual we will have all of our 

star attract ions, Father   

Christmas, his real reindeer, 

face painting, refreshments etc. 

But this year we have some 

additional entertainment for 

you.  

We will have two Rockin’  

Robins entertaining us during 

the afternoon together with 

carol singing from Brundall 

Scouts.  

The Rockin’ Robins have been 

kindly sponsored by Creative 

Arts East and we are very 

grateful for their contribution 

to this event.  

As an extra treat we will also 

have some craft activities for 

the children. A chance for a 

little seasonal creativity.  

Refreshments will again be 

provided by a team of        

dedicated volunteers from St 

Laurence Church. Thank you 

to Peter and his team for their 

on-going support.  

Face painting will be available 

under the excellent direction of 

Debs Snowling. Special thanks 

to the Acle and Brundall Lions 

for their support.  

All attractions on the day will 

be free of charge but please do 

feel free to make a generous 

donation to support the work 

of the Vidiyal Trust.  

Why the Gift of       Christ-

If you wish to take    

advantage of this offer 

please do not delay.  

We now have a number 

of customers in the 

shop on the 1st of the 

month just to get the 

new scent. Limited stock 

available!           

25% off the RRP 

Our two December scents 

will be on sale from   

Tuesday 1st December.  

Two perfect scents for 

Christmas.  

Season of Peace and 

Icicles.         

Our Monthly Newsletter 

Thank you for taking the time to read this newsletter.  We 

hope you find the content interesting.  All back issues can 

be located at www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk.  

 
 Diary Dates 

Gift of Christmas Event 

19th December  

11am to 3pm 

 

 Christmas Opening 

Christmas Eve 8.30am to 2pm 

Christmas Day Closed 

Boxing Day Closed 

Bank Holiday Monday Closed 

New Year’s Eve 8.30am to 4pm 

New Year’s Day Closed 

We will close at 5pm on the days 
between Christmas and New 

Year.  

 

Andrew, Alison and all 

the staff at Brundall 

Home Hardware wish all 

of our customers a very 

happy Christmas and 

New Year.  

We would like to thank 

you for all of your     

custom and friendship 

during the past year.  

 

 

Gift Vouchers 

 

National Garden Gift 

Vouchers make an ideal 

gift.  

We both sell and redeem 

vouchers at  

Brundall Home Hardware.  

 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.campusgifts.co.uk/media/catalog/product/cache/3/image/9df78eab33525d08d6e5fb8d27136e95/y/a/yankee-candle-season-of-peace-pack-of-tealights-1275356e.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.campusgifts.co.uk/product/yankee
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fstatic.bawdeswellgardencentre.co.uk.s3.amazonaws.com%2Fcms_page_media%2F16%2Fbgc_HTA%2520vouchers.jpg&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bawdeswellgardencentre.co.uk%2Finformation%2F&docid=50HBgavpAbeNnM&tbnid=


 Revised Loyalty 

Scheme 

 

We’ve updated our very 

popular loyalty scheme to 

make it  easier for you.  

Please ask staff for your new 

loyalty card which is now 

much smaller and will fit 

perfectly in your wallet or 

purse.  

Christmas Trees 

B r u n d a l l  H o m e        

Hardware your local 

destination for quality 

Christmas Trees. 

We specialize in supplying 

containerized and pot 

grown Nordman Firs and 

Blue Spruce.  

These trees will give you 

weeks of pleasure over the 

Christmas period and with a 

little love and care (basically 

a regular drop of water) will 

give you a needle free    

festive season.  

We also have a range of 

cut Nordman Firs in sizes 

from 4’ to 6’. 

Please feel free to call in 

early to order your tree. 

Simply pay for it and we 

will hold it in store until 

n e a r e r  C h r i s t m a s .         

Collection or delivery can 

be arranged at a mutually 

convenient time.  

 

 

A Seasonal Poem 

 

The shops turned upside down again,  

The mops are back in the garden. 

We’re often not sure where everything is,  

For this we beg your pardon.  

 

That magical time called Christmas is here, 

We’ve lots of great treats in store. 

Baubles, tinsel, Christmas trees 

Yankee Candle scents you’ll adore.  

 

Wrapping paper, gifts and bows,  

A wealth of Christmas lights.  

Socks, hats, gloves and scarf's, 

To keep you warm on winters nights.  

 

There’s gifts for everyone in store,  

We hope that you’ll agree.  

So come on in and take a look 

There’s so much more for you to see.  

 

So just one more thing to add 

As the Christmas season draws near.  

We wish you all a Merry Christmas  

 

And a very blessed New Year.   

Contact us on 01603 714341 

E-mail: 

info@brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

Find us on the web 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk 

 

www.facebook.com/BrundallHomeHardware 

Twitter: #brundallhh 

  

Home delivery service available on purchases 

over £15.00. Deliveries to Brundall, Postwick, 

Blofield, Blofield Heath, Strumpshaw and  

Lingwood. Deliveries at a mutually convenient 

time. Deliveries will not take place in icy  

conditions.  

   Christmas Cards 

 Winter Deliveries  

Just a reminder that we will not be able to make 

home deliveries during icy conditions. This is for the 

safety of staff and delivery drivers.  

Should you require a home delivery please order 

your goods in plenty of time to ensure that we can 

get them to you.  

We thank you for your understanding.  

We have a new range 

of Christmas Cards in 

store this year. Lots of 

new titles for those 

special relatives in your 

family. So if you want 

to send a special 

Christmas greeting this 

year please do call in 

and take a look at this 

range. You will not be 

disappointed.  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Forig06.deviantart.net%2F6a1d%2Ff%2F2011%2F360%2F0%2F8%2Fmerry_christmas_logo_by_angiesweetgirl-d4k9fup.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fangiesweetgirl.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FMerry-Christmas-logo-275897473&doc
http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.jonnyjavelin.co.uk/4470-large_default/xyv100-happy-christmas.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.jonnyjavelin.co.uk/2014-yuletide-velvet/2266-xyv100-happy-christmas-5038720034079.html&h=500&w=400&tbnid=1NnTNx9s5_z-fM

